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“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16

Dear School Familg,

M3 end omcgear letter is usua”g one of celebration as we reflect back on the many achievements of individual
cl'n'lclren, sporting successes and school Familg accomplishments, however this has been no orclinary year, and our
celebrations are of a different kind...

First]g, | want to celebrate our children for their overcoming, sPirit,J’og and resilience — both for
those who have come in to school to carry on ]eaming under such unusual circumstances, and to all

those children who have been Icaming new skills and life lessons at home. | celebrate our

dedicated staff who have been the unsung heroes in this crisis; thcg have remained K63 Workers
throughout the last 4 months and deserve a cIaP on the c{oorsteps all to themselves!

AN spccial end o{:ycar award goes to all you parents and carers who have dug deeP and gone The [ xtra Mile 53
caring for, loving and suPPorting your children under some very cha”enging circumstances; you deserve a whole
sheet of golcl stars! | heodore Roosevelt once said, “Courage /s not /731///75 the sfrcn‘gtﬁ to go on, it’s going on
W/?CI?ﬂOLI don’t have the strcngt/l. 7 \Ne have seen this lived out b\lj 50 many of our school Famil\tj, our wider
communities in the UK and across the world in recent times.

On Wednesday we say a sad farewell to our Year 6 children. | believe these children have made the biggest sacrifice of
all as they have missed out on those exciting and memorable few months that draw their time at primary school to an end.
| am very proud of their bravery and resilience. My prayeris that they continue to flourish and grow into the best PeoPIe
they can be and discover the great things (God has Planned for theirlives. Jt is with mixed emotions that we say bye for
now, to Mrs |_ucarelli. Although we will miss her very much, we are delighted that she is leaving to have her baby.
Special love and prayers for you all.

As | reflect on the significant challenges that we have faced, it has been a huge blessing to have seen our

Christian values being lived out by our school family: Creativity-the numerous examples of the children baking,
designing, movie~mal<ing, gardening..., Compassion for those who are struggling to cope orare bereaved, L

firstly in (God but also in our NHHS , Feace, especially in those early lockdown days whenwe 557 - SHEHERIE R

GOD ?‘s s Ot\b "

could hear the birds on our school Field, more c]early than'ever be]core, Thankf:ulness, forour

families, friends and our health and strength, (Courage, to stay in when we wanted to go out,

Hope in our (God as demonstrated so beautifully in our children’s rainbow painting that hung

on the railings outside school for passers-by to sce.

| am looking forward, with that hope, to September and reintegrating all the children back into school life in as

normal a way as we can, whilst providing a safe place for every child to flourish.

Qﬁt T hank you foryour support throughout this unusual year; have a peaceful Summer.

&% With love and prayers, S ‘
m C M Seagrave




